
From: Ellen Sassano [mailto:ellen.sassano@pitkincounty.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 3:01 PM 
To: Arnold, Mark <Mark.Arnold@blackhillscorp.com>; Kurt Dahl <kurt.dahl@pitkincounty.com>; Laura 
Makar <laura.makar@pitkincounty.com>; Cindy Houben <cindy.houben@pitkincounty.com> 
Subject: Re: Wolf Creek 

  

** EXTERNAL EMAIL. Is this an expected email? STOP and THINK before clicking 
links or opening attachments. ** 

 
Mark, 
As we received no formal public objections or direction from 
BOCC for further consideration of the FONSI decision during 
the required 21 day period set forth in the Pitkin County Land 
Use Code, the FONSI decision regarding the replacement of 
Black Hills  Natural Gas Storage Wells #9D-2 and #9D-3 in the 
Wolf Creek Storage Unit is effective as of today, June 14, 2019.  
I will be in touch on Monday to follow up on next steps. 
Have a great weekend! 

Ellen 
  
On Fri, Jun 14, 2019 at 8:10 AM Arnold, Mark <Mark.Arnold@blackhillscorp.com> wrote: 
Good morning Ellen,  
  
Just wanted to check in on the status of the permit, did any of the Commissioner’s object? 
  
Thanks,  
  
Mark Arnold 
Sr. Manager Gas Operations – RMNG │ Black Hills Energy 
mark.arnold@blackhillscorp.com │Cell (720) 899-6965 

 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from Black Hills Corporation, its affiliate or subsidiary, which may be confidential 
or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be 
aware the disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you received this electronic transmission 
in error, please reply to sender immediately; then delete this message without copying it or further reading. 
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